
 
 
 

August 25, 2009 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
RE: Case No. 09-E-0631- Filing by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation to Update the Cost of Underground 
 Residential Distribution 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The enclosed Supplement issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation is being transmitted for filing 
in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission, State of New York: 
 
     Supplement No. 1 
 
     To P.S.C. No. 220 Electricity 
 
     Issued: August 25, 2009 
 
 The purpose of this filing is to postpone the filing submitted to the Public Service Commission (“PSC”) 
on August 20, 2009 with an effective date of October 1, 2009 proposing to update the average costs per foot of 
Underground Residential Distribution as stated in Rule 16 of the current tariff. 
 

Staff of the Public Service Commission has requested a postponement of the effective date of this filing 
to November 1, 2009 to allow time for further review. 

 
 Please advise the undersigned of any action in regards to this filing. 
 
 
       Sincerely; 
 
 
 
       Patricia J. Rivers  
       Senior Rate Analyst 
       Electric Pricing 
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